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From:                              Robert Hallwachs 
Sent:                               Saturday, July 02, 2011 3:09 PM
To:                                   CommServ
Subject:                          Fwd: Opposition to ReDistricting Altadena
 
July 2, 2011
 
Attention: Commission Services
 
I am stongly--vehemently--opposed to any redistricting of Altadena that would result in the loss of Michael
Antonovich as our Supervisor.
 
My observation over 15 years in Altadena has been that he has provided outstanding support and service to our
community.  It has been a pleasure to see him at community events.
 
In my own case, I have received outstanding, prompt, concerned service and followup from Supervisor Anbtonovich
and his assistants on the several occasions that I have contacted them asking for help.
 
To my surprise and pleasure, I even received a thank-you letter from Mr. Antonovich in return for a letter from me
praising and thanking him and his staff for their help in gating a stornm drain in front of my house.
 
Please do not redistrict Altadena away from Supervisor Michael Antonovich.
 
Sincerely,
 
Robert Hallwachs

Altadena 91001
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